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New Intercity Fleet 
Gosford Stabling Yard

SEPTEMBER 2018 COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION 
The NSW Government is delivering a New Intercity Fleet to replace the trains carrying 
customers from Sydney to the Central Coast, Newcastle, the Blue Mountains and the South 
Coast. 

The new state-of-the-art trains will replace the ageing V-Sets to provide customers with a more 
comfortable and reliable journey. The trains will feature wider, more spacious two by two seating for 
extra room and comfort with arm rests, tray tables and high seat backs, charging ports for mobile 
devices, dedicated spaces for luggage, prams and bicycles, improved accessibility including 
wheelchair access and accessible toilets, improved customer information through digital information 
screens and announcements, CCTV and help points, and modern heating, ventilation and air 
conditioning.  
Modifications are required to accommodate the new trains at the existing stabling facility at Gosford. 

Upcoming work in September 
Activities will include the excavation and construction of new footings, footpaths and electrical routes 
and the installation of lighting and cabling to new light poles. The demobilising and clean-up of site 
will also commence in September. 

All work will be carried out within the rail corridor. Workers will access the site area via Dane Drive, 
Donnison Street and the Pacific Highway. A map of the work area is provided overleaf.    

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8pm to 1pm Saturday. 
Some work may be required outside of these hours however the local community will be notified prior 
to work taking place. 

What you may notice 
Equipment to be used includes excavators, vacuum trucks, crane trucks, concrete trucks and concrete 
pumps, tip trucks, flatbed trucks, construction vehicles and various hand and power tools.  
All effort will be made to reduce potential impacts to businesses and residents, however there may be 
some noise and vibration associated with this work. 

Temporary closure of parking spaces – Brian McGowan Bridge car park 
Up to 12 parking spaces will be closed in the Brian McGowan Bridge car park until Tuesday 30 October 
2018 to allow work to be carried out safely.  



Keeping the community informed 
If you would like to speak with the project team about this work, please contact us via the details 
below. Thank you for your patience and understanding during this work.  

Map of work area 
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